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Significent Commynications on WM-095

Meeting of NRC, BEW and Avancer on the NRC questions in
the Request for Additiona) Informetion.

Letter from Day (Avancer) to Widmayer (NRC) addressing NRC
question list of April 18, 1989, and Questions 5b, 7, and

16, Posed two questions to NRC regarding why there wes &

need for mechanical date on the coating and what the most

severe wastes the NRC expected would be encountered,

Letter from Widmayer (NRC) to Day (Advancer) providing the
clarifications and answers regquested on August 21, 1989,

Widmayer (NRC) and Moward (BAW) discussed review of the
TR via telephone,

Widmayer (NRC) and Howard (BA&W) continued the November
discussion,

Letter from Tokar (NRC) to Howard (B&W) stating NRC

policy on lack of responsiveness to the outttnnding
questions on the TR, NRC requested responses to the April
19, 1989, letter or request to withdraw the TR from
further review, Response to this December 1989 letter to
be within 30 days.

Widmayer (NRC) and Howard (B&W) discussed by telephone
that the response to the December 1989 NRC letter would be
sent in the following week, but it would not include
r::ponscs that would require significant NRC review and
effort,

Widmayer (NRC) and Moward (BAW) discussed the response to
the NRC. It was stil] in the management review chain at
B & W. Howard indicated it would not answer the RAI, and
would also not withdraw the TR from review. New target
date for issuance was the following week,

Letter from Howard (B&W) to Tokar (NRC) in response to

the December 13, 1989, NRC letter noted changes in market
for the product and the need to discuss the situation with
the licensor, Avancer. BAW requested a 60-day NRC work
suspension on the TR during which time BAW would meke a
decision on completion or termination of the TR review,
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